Hi All

The field umpires held their first coaching session for 2021 last night. | have attached the links to
watch the recording of the session. The video is fixed on the screen, | may become more ‘movie’
savvy as the season progresses, whilst the vision is slightly lower than the slides, it still covers all the
content required. The session covers 3 clips. You will need to listen to the commentary as it covers
all the content and speaks to the slides. | have also provided the link to the AFL Vic vision which is
the video you can see on the screen that we discussed. Apologies if the sound level is low but we will
work on it over the season.

https://youtu.be/Wmyi3FJI86s Part 1

https://youtu.be/fvckwLINnsE Part 2

https://youtu.be/f4dcoUZdBTO Part3

The link below is the AFL Vic link to the new rules in 2021.

https://youtu.be/A3mnpKPgVLw

The important point of this communication is that ALL umpires will now have the required vision for
the start of season 2021. | would hope that all field umpires take the time to view the clips and if you
have any questions please get back to me.

I will also record next weeks boundary coaching session and the following goal umpire’s session.

Catch you on the track

Mark



